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                   CITY OF FORT LAUDERDALE      
                   City Commission Agenda Memo #15-0784   
                  COMMISSION WORKSHOP 
 

 
TO:  Honorable Mayor & Members of the  
  Fort Lauderdale City Commission 
   
FROM: Lee Feldman, ICMA-CM, Executive Director 
 
DATE: June 30, 2015 
  
TITLE: Joint Workshop with Central City Redevelopment Advisory Board 

Community Redevelopment Agency 

 

 
On November 4, 2014, a Joint Workshop between the City Commission and the Central 
City Redevelopment Advisory Board was held. A copy of the minutes of the November 
4, 2014 workshop is attached as Exhibit 1. At that workshop, a follow-up workshop was 
suggested that would further address rezoning portions of the Central City Community 
Redevelopment Agency (CRA).  
 
At the February 4, 2015 meeting of the Central City Redevelopment Agency Advisory 
Board, a communication to the City Commission was transmitted requesting a follow-up 
joint workshop to further discuss zoning recommendations and the status and future of 
the redevelopment program for this area.  
 
The City Commission will hold a joint workshop with the advisory board on June 30, 
2015. The advisory board has recommended a general list of items for discussion 
including, but not limited, to the following: 
 

A. Fast track zoning changes 
B. Vacation of “useless” alleys 
C. Improved safety and funding of surveillance cameras 
D. Northeast 13th Street Complete Street project concerns 
E. Positive impact of Warsaw Coffee on area 
F. Parking on Northeast 13th Street 

 
Central City Redevelopment advisory Board Chair Randall Klett has prepared a 
summary report (Exhibit 2) in preparation of this joint workshop as tasked by the 
advisory board members.   
 
Attachments 
Exhibit 1 – Minutes from November 4, 2014 CCRAB CRA Workshop  
Exhibit 2 – Chair Klett’s Summary Report 
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Prepared by: Bob Wojcik, AICP, Economic Reinvestment Coordinator 
 
Department Director: Jenni Morejon, Sustainable Development  


